
 

 
 

Announcement 
 

In-principle approval for operationalizing SME trading platform  
 
This is to inform that the Exchange has received an in-principle approval from SEBI 
vide its letter dated May 29, 2013 for operationalizing the Small Medium Enterprises 
trading platform subject to certain conditions.  
 

 


